
 

Chadsmead Choir 
Tuesdays 8.20-8.50am 

We need you if:   

 You love singing. 

 You are in Year 3,4,5 or 6. 

 You want to be part of a group that takes part in performances. 

 You are dedicated and prepared to be there on time each week. 

Choir will begin on Tuesday 25th September with Mrs Marsden and Mrs Miles.  

We are looking for people who really want to take part, who enjoy singing and 

who will help to make our school choir amazing! 

You will need to arrive at school on Tuesdays ready to start choir at 8.20am in 

the KS2 hall.  It will finish at 8.50am in time for you to register.  

Please return the permission slip below to let us know that you want to be part 

of choir this year.  We’re really pleased you’re taking the opportunity! 

Mrs Miles 

NB:  The school funds this club so you don’t have to pay to take part.  

               

CHOIR PERMISSION SLIP 

Name:         Class:     

My child would like to join Chadsmead Choir. 

He/she will arrive in time to register and be in the hall by 8.20am each 

Tuesday.     

       Signed:       


